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Public schools should be a place where kids are able to learn about the world around 

them as it truly is, not as some conservative white jerk thinks it ought to be. 

Every child deserves to see themselves represented in the world around them, 

including textbooks, library books, and lesson plans.  

If some overzealous bigoted boob wants their child to grow up only learning about 

white, straight, cis, Christian people, they should homeschool or cough up the cash to 

send them to a specialized private school. Public schools are for everyone, and 

should reflect everyone. 

Heaven forbid children might grow up learning to respect and understand people who 

are different from them in some way. 


